
Glenmore Avenue on-street parking 
Survey results 

In November, homeowners in Broadmoor Estates (Glenmore Avenue, Bonneville 
Drive/Court, Fairview Court and Avondale Court) were sent letters inviting them to 
participate in a survey regarding on-street parking on Glenmore Avenue. Residents 
from 55 homes of the 162 that were sent letters responded to the survey, for an 
overall response rate of 34 per cent. Most responses (76 per cent) were received 
from residents on Glenmore Avenue, representing more than half of the homes on 
the street. 

Q1: How satisfied are you with the current on-street parking along one 
side of Glenmore Avenue? 

Overall, 75 per cent of responses were satisfied/very satisfied with the current 
parking conditions; only 15 per cent indicated they were unsatisfied/very 
unsatisfied. 

 

Q2: Rate your level of support for changing Glenmore Avenue to allow on-
street parking along both sides of the road. 

Overall, 82 per cent of responses oppose/strongly oppose allowing on-street 
parking on both sides of Glenmore Avenue; only 11 per cent of responses 
support/strongly support the change. When responses are limited to Glenmore 
Avenue homes, opposition is even higher with 90 per cent opposing the change.  



 

Q3: Is there any other information you would like to provide about parking 
along Glenmore Avenue? 

The most expressed opinion in responses is that the road is too narrow, and traffic 
is too heavy to accommodate parking on both sides and that doing so will decrease 
safety in the neighbourhood. Many cited conditions experienced during last 
summer’s construction when parking was allowed on both sides.  

Only one resident who supported parking on both sides of the street chose to 
comment and explain their position:  

There are more cars taking up the parking spots and there's no room to park 
or even put my garbage bins out. Sometimes people partially block my 
driveway when they park. Allowing parking on both sides would help these 
issues. 

A few residents provided information unrelated to parking. Three residents 
expressed a desire for more speed bumps west of the stop sign. Two residents 
expressed their dislike for the two existing speed bumps. Two residents suggested 
the speed limit should be reduced. Three residents want more enforcement of 
current regulations. Several residents expressed concern with traffic conditions 
during special events at Broadmoor Lake Park and/or the arena.  


